
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 November 17, 2024  

 

Dear AUB Students and Faculty Members, 

We hope this finds you and your families well and safe. 

In line with the announcement of the Minister of Education and Higher Education, no 

in-person educational activities (e.g., classes, labs, exams) will be held on campus on 

Monday November 18 and Tuesday November 19, 2024. During these two days, 

classes will be held online according to their regular schedules. 

Medical and nursing students should follow the instructions of the Faculty of Medicine 

(FM) and the Rafic Hariri School of Nursing (HSON), respectively. 

 

Take care, 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 


